Andrew S. Rudnik
Daytime: (734) 973-3000 Ext. 217

February 4, 2008

City Clerk

2" Floor, City Hall
100N. Fifth Avenue
Ann Arbor, MI 48104

Re: Rezoning Lower Burns Park Neighborhood Property
To Whom It May Concern:

As the owner of 924 Woodlawn Ave., Ann Arbor Ml 48104, | wish to protest the proposed
rezoning.

| have lived in the affected neighborhood for over 20 years and have enjoyed the diversity that it
offers. | moved into the neighborhood as a student renter and eventually purchased my house
there. Rezoning to R1D appears to me as a blatant attempt to restrict who will be able to live
there. Ann Arbor has in the past supported affordable housing. Is this reality or just lip service?
The proposed rezoning suggests the latter or maybe “I support affordable housing, just not in my
neighborhood”.

Don't fix what is not broken. Leave the zoning as it is.

Sincerely,

Andrew S. Rudnik




